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Nighttime Detours Planned for Stockton Street Ramps at I-10 East 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces the closure of 

the I-10 east to Stockton Street off-ramp and the Stockton Street to I-10 east on-ramp as crews 

remove and replace pavement markings. Detours will be in place from 8 p.m. Sunday, June 30 

through 5:30 a.m. Monday, July 1. 

Detour A: Motorists traveling on I-10 east who wish to take the Stockton Street exit will instead 

exit at McDuff Avenue, take a left and continue to Beaver Street, take a right and continue to 

Stockton Street. (See map below)  

 

 
 

Detour B: Motorists traveling on Stockton Street who wish to access I-95 from I-10 east will 

continue on Stockton Street to Edison Avenue, take a right and continue to Forest Street, take a 

right and continue to the I-95 north on-ramp at the Myrtle Street intersection. Motorists who 

wish to access I-95 south would continue on Forest Street to Park Street, take a right and 

continue to the I-95 south on-ramp. (See map below) 
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